Black Mountain Greenways Committee & the Black Mountain Center for the Arts present

Chalk the Walk
Saturday, September 25, 2021

Contest Details & Procedures

You may enter the Chalk the Walk contest in one of the following categories:
o Individual categories:
m Elementary ages5-11
m Teen ages 12-18
= Adult over 18
o Family or Small Group (no more than 5 members please)

Everyone who would like to participate in the Chalk the Walk contest must register and pay by
September 22 at 4:30 pm

Click this link to register

Each individual or group must pay $5 to participate. Payment can be made in the main office at the
Black Mountain Center for the Arts (225 West State Street). Cash or checks are accepted.

By Friday, September 24 each individual or group who has been registered and paid for the contest will
be emailed the number and location of their spot for the contest.

We cannot accept requests for specific locations or to be placed next to or near another participant.
Participants will be given a bag of chalk to use for their artwork. Participants are limited to using the
chalk provided. Please do not use other materials as they may stain the sidewalks.

Participants may pick up their chalk at the Black Mountain Center for the Arts, the Town Square or the
Flat Creek Greenway beginning at 8:30 am.

Participants must complete their artwork within the defined 3 foot x 3 foot space they are assigned.
Participants will have from 9:00 am - 11:00 am to create their masterpiece.

Judging will begin at 11:00 am.

One entry from each category will be chosen as the winner of that category. There will be a $50 cash
prize for each winning individual participant and one $50 cash prize for the winner of the Family/Group
category.

Winners will be announced on social media.

Prize money may be picked up at the Black Mountain Center for the Arts during normal office hours
(10:00 - 5:00, Monday - Friday) beginning Monday, September 27th.

Any questions? Please call the Black Mountain Center for the Arts- 669-0930.

Thank you for being a part of Chalk the Walk!



